

6450 York Street - Denver, Colorado 80229-7499 (303) 286-3000 Telefax (303) 286-3030 www.metrowastewater.com Charles W. Long, Chairman of the Board Kathryn E. Jensen, Chairman Pro Tem Curt A. Aldstadt, Secretary Robert C. Monks, Treasurer

Catherine R. Gerali, District Manager

Mr. Scott Campbell, Lead Technician Sun Source, Inc. 6510 N. Franklin St. Denver, CO 80229

October 30, 2008

Dear Mr. Campbell:

The Metro District has reviewed the information provided on October 3, 2008 to discharge wash-water to the sanitary sewer, and has determined that this waste wash-water may be discharged to the sanitary sewer subject to the following conditions:

- 1. The discharges must comply, at all times, with all local limitations and prohibitions referenced in Section 6.17 and 6.18 of the Districts *Rules and Regulations* (copies previously provided),
- 2. Solids must be removed from the wastewater prior to discharge to the sanitary sewer, and
- 3. If there are any modifications to the quantity or chemical make-up of the waste discharged, Sun Source, Inc. must notify the Metro District to obtain further written approval.

Approval of any discharges does not constitute approval of any additional or similar discharges. The Metro District may monitor the discharge to verify ongoing compliance. If any problems are encountered, the District will require the discharge to be stopped immediately.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me at (303) 286-3224.

Sincerely.

John Mechling

Industrial Waste Specialist

Metro Wastewater Reclamation District